June 21, 1999

Bill Nitler
PO Box 824
Mancos, CO 81328-0824

Good morning,

This letter is to confirm your reception of 1620 KAZP.
KAZP is the latest addition to the Mitchell Radio Group family.
She joins sister stations KKAR, KQKQ, KZFX and KOIL in Omaha; EKHUB
and KFMT in Fremont; KQKY, KRNY and KGFW in Kearney;and KXNP and
KODY in North Platte, NE.

KAZP's signal is being diplexed onto the center tower of the
KKAR directional array. We are currently using temporary antenna
tuning units while we await a new pahser for the KKAR directional
array. The new phaser and antenna tuning units should be arriving
shortly from Phastek in Pennsylvania.

We appreciate vour reception report from Colorado. At one
time, I was an avid broadcast and shortwave DXer. Unfortunately, I
don't have as much time to DX as I once had. I feel lucky to be
able to fire up the old Yaesu FTdx-100 and shoot a little 40 metre
CW from time to time.

Thanks for listening. Keep an ear out for our other stations
across Nebraska. You might be able to catch 1240 KODY from your
location in Colorado.

73!

Yoursy/ih s zﬁéiééz

S ex1 D. aasen,
Director of engdneering,
Mitchell Broadcasting.
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Phone (402) 342-2000 Fax (402) 342-5874
1001 Farnam-on-the-Mall Omaha, Nebraska 68102



